
From: mlandi1979@aol.com
To: Maria Gonzalez
Subject: 1175 Palomar Drive
Date: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 3:33:35 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

I have been told my a neighbor that the May 4 Zoning Hearing regarding this
matter has been cancelled to a date to be determined.

Joann Landi
650-365-4184
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